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Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
I am delighted to be able to invite you to the Bellshill Academy Open Evening on: 

  
Thursday 12th September 2024 at 6pm-8pm 

 
This is an opportunity for Primary 7 pupils and their parents to see at first hand the excellent facilities that 
Bellshill Academy has to offer and the type of exciting, interesting and challenging work that pupils will 
undertake in their first three years of their broad general education at secondary school. 
 
The evening plays an integral part in our primary / secondary transition programme and reports from pupils and 
parents, who have attended in the past, clearly indicate how invaluable they found this evening. 
 
I hope that you will be able to join us for an enjoyable and informative evening on Thursday 12th September 
2024 at 6pm-8pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Hamilton 
 
 
 
Depute Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 


